
Public services of DoJ to resume as
normal from March 2

     The Department of Justice announced today (February 28) that the public
services provided by the department will resume as normal from March 2 with
the implementation of targeted measures to reduce social contact and for
infection control. The opening hours of the reception counters of the
Prosecutions Division and Civil Division, as well as the shroff office of the
Civil Division are as follows:

* Reception counters

Prosecutions Division – 12/F, West Wing, Justice Place, 18 Lower Albert Road,
Central
Monday to Friday: 9am to 1pm and 2pm to 6pm

Civil Division – 6/F, East Wing, Justice Place, 18 Lower Albert Road, Central
Monday to Friday: 9am to 1pm and 2pm to 6pm

* Shroff office

Civil Division – 8/F, West Wing, Justice Place, 18 Lower Albert Road, Central
Monday to Friday: 9am to 1pm and 2pm to 4.30pm

     In order to reduce the risk of the spread of the COVID-19, a body
temperature check has been arranged for all persons, including staff and
visitors, entering the Justice Place through any of its entrances. Anyone
found to have fever will be advised to refrain from entering the Justice
Place. Body temperature measurements may need to be taken more than once when
commuting within the premises.
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